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 Mary Carchrae  I object to the development proposed:

1. When this new house was given planning permission [1998] it provided off-street parking; 

a garage was included. I object that this garage is no longer providing that off-street 

parking, and the proposal to remove of garage doors indicates that there is no intention to 

comply with that original 

permission.

2. The original permission also required "The proposed glass block shall

 consist of obscured glass and shall be permanently retained as such. " 

to prevent overlooking. A change to obscured glass to 1.7 M is less than

 adequate, and there is no indication that these windows would be 

permanantly closed. Overlooking my house and garden would become a 

problem.

3. The underground accommodation proposed is not suitable as living 

space, making this a substandard house. The original small 2 bed house 

would  become 3/4 beds, which is too cramped for the small site, with 

the possibility of even further parking demand.
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